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February 22nd 2022 

To ensure members of the Lester B. Pearson School Board community remain up to date regarding what 
transpires at regular Council of Commissioners meetings, the Department of Communications and 
Community Development sends out summaries of the different decisions that are taken following each 
meeting. 

Please find some of the highlights below that were taken during the February 21 st regular meeting. 

Different Committee reports that were presented as well as the minutes will be available at: 
http://www.lbpsb.qc.ca/eng/council/CommitteeReports.asp. 

1. The Council of Commissioners approved the designation of Kathleen O'Reilly as Summer School 
Coordinator for the LBPSB Summer session 2022 with the possibility to extend for a second year. 

2. The Council of Commissioners received the Student Ombudsman's complaint report and referred it to 
the Governance and Ethics committee for recommendations to Council. 

3. The Council of Commissioners approved the appointment of Stephanie Foisy to the position of 
Coordinator of Human Resources effective March 21 s1 2022. 


